
 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
With only 2 weeks left of a long term it is imperative that students look 
after their health and wellbeing to maintain their attendance levels. There 
are so many fun activities happening it would be a shame for them to 
miss out. 
 
The NHS has excellence guidance on managing COUGHS and COMMON 
COLDS, and we find most students can manage in school with these minor ailments. If students have high/ 

uncontrollable temperatures or are very unwell, we would of 
course expect students to take time at home to recover.  
 
If you are having difficulties with your child’s attendance, please 
contact your child’s form tutor or our Attendance Officer Mrs 
Pennington and we will do all we can to support you.  
 
It was great to see so many students out and about last Sunday at 
the Ashby Santa Fun Run and Christmas Event in town. How 
lucky are we to have so much happening in our area?! 
 
We had over 50 students attend 
the first launch meeting for the 

STEAM Show, with many other students who couldn’t attend expressing 
an interest. There was already a huge buzz about what projects they might 
work on. If your child is interested but couldn’t make the meeting please ask them to grab a word with Mr 
Thornewill or Miss Neeson. The deadline for the first round of applications (which should be completed on 
Moodle) is Wednesday 8th January, so there is plenty of times for students to think about their projects. 

 
Don’t forget - Scholastic Half Price Book Fair 4th-11th December. 

 
Not only is this a chance for 
students to purchase 
bargain books and 
stationery, but every 
purchase earns free books 
for our school library, so it 
is a win win.  
 
The link for online payment 
is:  

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1339795 
 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/cough/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/common-cold/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/common-cold/
https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1339795


  

   

 
 
 

 

Christmas Concert  
 

Thank you to everyone who came to our concert last night. We hope you enjoyed it.  Such an array of talent 

at Ivanhoe 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Year 11 Parents Evening 
 

Make sure you book your appointments for Year 11 Parents Evening.  These meetings will not only give you 

an idea of your child’s predicted GCSE grades, but also about their Post 16 options.  Please book your 

appointments online: https://ivanhoecollege.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

 

Year 11 Revision Sessions 
After school and lunchtime revision sessions are running across a 

range of subject areas. Teachers will let students know when they will 

be running and when. We would encourage students to take up the 

opportunity for as many revision sessions as they can, particularly if 

they are struggling in a particular area. If your child is staying for an 

afternoon session, please ensure your child knows how they will be 

getting home that day. 

 

Here are a small selection of some of the sessions taking place. After 

Christmas we will publish a full timetable. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://ivanhoecollege.schoolcloud.co.uk/


  

   

 

 

 

 

PSHRE and Wider Personal Development 
 
Please find below information about next week’s topics for PSHRE.  If you have any 
queries regarding these, please contact our subject leader Claire Gee on 
c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk.  The curriculum resources for these all lessons are available 
for parents on request. 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Ivanhoe Way Focus 
 
Throughout the year in form time, we look at practical ways that the ‘Ivanhoe Way’ can be applied to help 
students achieve and be happy learners. Next week we will be focussing on: 
 

 
 
 

 
What’s Coming Up 
 

Year 11 Geography Field Trip Wednesday 11th December 

Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day Thursday 12th December 

Year 11 Face to Face Parents Evening Thursday 12th December 

Golden Ticket Reward Event Tuesday 17th December 

Christmas Lunch Wednesday 18th December 

Year 11 Online Parents Evening Wednesday 18th December 

Festive Non-Uniform Day - £1 Friday 20th December 

School Closes for Christmas Holidays Friday 20th December – 3.05pm finish 

 
 
That’s all for this week.  Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Allford – Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

w/c 09 & 
16/12 

PSHRE Topic RE Topic 

Year 7 Managing Emotions Catch-up/Christmas theme 

Year 8 What is Hate Crime Catch-up/Christmas theme 

Year 9 Family relationships Catch-up/Christmas theme 

Year 10 Gender Stereotypes Catch-up/Christmas theme 

Year 11 Careers Education Catch-up/Christmas theme 

Be on time for school and lessons 

mailto:c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk
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